## William B. Ogden Free Library 42 Gardiner Place Walton, New York 13856 www.ogdenlibrary.org

November 2014

Dear Friends of the Ogden Library,

2014 has been an exciting year at the William B. Ogden Library! In February Dawn Rogers-Kroll was hired as the new director. Dawn has helped create a more user friendly and resourceful environment. She, along with the new bluestone steps on both sides of the building, welcome you to the library! In the New Year keep your eyes peeled for some TLC to the archway too. Also, next year will see more building renovations and new programs for young readers and teens.

The Little Libraries continue to provide books for hungry readers. At the local laundromats we fill baskets with books and magazines. We always need donated books and magazines if we are to keep these full, so bring your gently used books down and share them with your neighbors. While you're here at the library, join the Writers Group, which meets once a month, or the Mah-Jong group, which now meets once a week. So many great things are happening!

Not only is the library a place for reading, it's also a place for music workshops, in part thanks to the Judie Reina Moore Legacy Fund. A future workshop will feature the Gawler Family from Maine on February 7, 2015. We look forward to seeing you all there! While you're enjoying these and other library activities, you can view the ongoing art exhibits in the downstairs of the library.

As everyone knows...all of this takes funding. We are counting on your support in the coming year as we have in previous years. Any donation large or small will in some way enable us to continue our dedicated efforts to keep the William B. Ogden Library a place of pride in the community. If you would like to donate to a specific program or to the Judie Reina Moore fund, please indicate that on your check or on the return tear-off slip found below.

We thank you for your continued support and generosity! Dedicated members like you help to keep the library strong now and for future generations.

Ollley your Continued support and generosity! Dedicated members like you help to keep the library strong now and for future generations.

Board of Trustees: Robbie-Jean Rice, president; Kathy Harby, vice-president; Judy Wildenstein, secretary; Jim Haggerty, treasurer; Joan Hall, Laura Meckel, Hilary Miller, Molly Little, Steve Rigas, Jim Kane, Glenn Miller

Name

\_\_\_\_\_\_Yes, please send me a thank you for my records

\_\_\_\_\_\_Yes, please send me a thank you note